
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Bexley’s Apprenticeship and Participation Careers Information Event - Monday 5th February 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Bexley Civic Centre is  hosting another Apprenticeship & Participation careers 
information event. This event is for young people and parents/carers and will promote Apprenticeships at all levels 
from Traineeships to Higher and Degree Apprenticeships. 
  
The event will take place on Monday 5th February, at the Civic Offices, 2 Watling Street, Bexleyheath, Kent, DA6 7AT.  
The event will be split into 2 sessions again: Session 1 from 5:30-7:00 pm and Session 2 from 7:00-8:30 pm. Young 
people and their parents/carers will be able to register online for the session they would like to attend at: 
http://www.bexley.gov.uk/apprenticeshipevent. 
 
As a parent or carer, you want to be able to guide and advise your child towards the best opportunity for them. So, 
where do you start? 

There are so many options available to your child on leaving school. They could join the sixth form, begin an 
apprenticeship, commence a T Level, develop their confidence through a traineeship, apply for full-time university, 
consider a gap year or even move into volunteering! 

Being open-minded about the range of opportunities, and equipping yourself with knowledge and information is the 
best way to build your confidence, and ultimately to support your child to make the best decision for them. 

Through this Parent Zone, we aim to help you to explore those options. 

Get started by downloading our Hints & Tips for Parents & Carers below. 

HINTS & TIPS FOR PARENTS & CARERS 

If you have any questions or would like further information about the event, then please let me know. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs A Unger 
Careers Lead 
Cleeve Park School 
Bexley Lane, Sidcup, DA14 4JN 
0208 302 6418 
 

http://www.bexley.gov.uk/apprenticeshipevent.
http://www.bexley.gov.uk/apprenticeshipevent.
https://amazingapprenticeships.com/resource/hints-tips-for-parents-carers/

